Are you a parent carer with a child or young person with SEND? You are invited to attend the next meeting of

LANCASHIRE PARENT CARER FORUM

*

24TH FEBRUARY 10-30 TO 12-30 AT COUNTY HALL, PRESTON

'Something quite magical happens when people sit down together, talk, listen and work things out. Barriers come down, fear and ignorance fly out of the window, and respect, understanding and goodwill takes its place'

LUNCH WILL BE PROVIDED



Public Parking can be found at Fishergate Car Park PR1 8BN.

Places are limited, so if you would like to attend, please book a place by emailing

admin@lancashireparentcarerforum.org.uk

